
 

NOTICE 

 

August 30, 2023 

HKS Co., Ltd. 

 

 

Notice of Temporary Suspension of Order for  

ADVANCED HERITAGE CFRP INTAKE SYSTEM 

 

 

 We would like to express our sincere appreciation for your continuous patronage to the HKS brand.  

 Since June of this year, the ADVANCED HERITAGE series CFRP INTAKE SYSTEM has been highly praised 

by customers, and many orders have been received.  This special product, that is handmade by our craftsmen, 

presents new values based on the concept of “Bring the latest and future technology to older vehicles”. 

Due to the handmade nature of this product, it is difficult to respond to the large volume of orders we have received. 

We regret to inform our customers that we have decided to temporarily suspend orders for this product, to ensure 

delivery to customers who have already placed orders. 

 We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause to our customers and distributors. 

 Please refer to the following information for details.  

 We thank you for your understanding and we appreciate your continuous patronage. 

 

Temporary Suspended Products 

 

70029-AN001 ADVANCED HERITAGE Series  CFRP INTAKE SYSTEM  BNR32 

 

 

Order suspension period 

・The resumption of order will be announced on our website as soon as the production status and 

other factors are confirmed. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause to our customers and other related parties.  

 

 

Best Regards. 

 


